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Watauga High softball coach Stephanie Kostis has announced that today's scheduled
non-conference

      

game between the Pioneers (3-4) and Wilkes Central in Moravian Falls, N.C., has been
postponed. No make up date has been announced. The Pioneers travel to Lenior, N.C., to play
Hibriten Friday night.

  

The WHS boy's golf team will travel to the Catawba Springs Golf Course in Hickory today for
their Northwestern 3A/4A Conference opener. Fred T. Foard will be the host school.
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